
  
  

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  
IJmond North Sea Canal Area  
Central Nautical Management  

  

  

Announcement No. 30/2023 IJmuiden, 15 august 2023  

  

  

Subject: An east cardinal buoy will be established to mark the IJmuiden Fortput. 

 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the deputy 

(State) Harbour Master, announces the following:  

- With effect from 01 September 2023, a stationary sand dredger for the extraction of sand will be 

positioned at the sand pit of the IJmuiden Fortput.. 

- The easterly anchors of this stationary sand dredger will be marked by an east cardinal buoy. This 

buoy also marks the easterly corner of the IJmuiden Fortput. 

This east cardinal light buoy "FP" with light character VQ 3s will be laid on 16 August 2023 in the 

following approximate position: X 100335 and Y 497929 at a water depth (Z) of 12.20 m below NAP.  

Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 

Manager at the following telephone number: +31(0)20-5234692.  

  

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the deputy 

(State) Harbour Master  

  

  

  

J. H.M. Mateyo  


